Voicemail Friday, September 25th, 2015
Good afternoon this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School, with messages for Friday, September 25th. 
Please see attached 3rd edition of Harry Miller Happenings for the upcoming week. 
Thank you to all of the families and students who attended our Open House last evening.  We enjoyed speaking with you and appreciate those who were able to sign up to volunteer for various activities.
Any parents who are interested in being a part of our Home and School can contact Amanda Rouse at amandamrouse@gmail.com or by phone at 849-5486.  We are beginning to plan an event for mid-November and would love to have you join us.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We had a wonderful guest speaker this afternoon, Alex Chisholm Guibault from Guatemala, who spoke about his struggles as a child and his desire to have a family. He is now in the process of being adopted by a Canadian family at the age of 22. It was a great reminder for us to help others locally and globally. Thank you once again to Alex, his family and to all of our students for their attentiveness and participation in the assembly today. 
A reminder to our grade 7 students and their families that the immunization permission forms need to be returned to homeroom teachers as soon as possible.  Please keep in mind that they need to be returned whether students will be immunized or not.  If you require another copy, we do have some in the office.  The immunization clinic will be held here at school on October 14th. 
Renaissance members will meet this Monday after school from 3 until 4:30 p.m. We are looking forward to participating in the Renaissance workshop at KVHS on October 17th. More information will be given out to students on Monday after school. 
A reminder that in looking ahead there is professional learning for staff on October 8th and 9th, therefore there is no school for our students on those dates. 
A special note that in the morning supervision begins at 8:05 a.m., so students should not be arriving prior to this time.  Teachers who are here prior to that time, they are not supervising but working in their classes.  Thank you for your understanding. 
Thank you for your attention to these items, and have a wonderful weekend!




